Biogaians Meeting 7/24/2018

Attendees: Brent, Helen, MistyDawn, with Elizabeth joining towards the end.
Facilitator and Scribe: MistyDawn 

Next meeting:  Aug 14 
Next meeting facilitator: Mary 
Next meeting scribe: Laura 
Retention Pond Inspection 8/1
Armando and Jacob have finished mowing the swales after the harambe and Ian and Aditi's work.  We allocated $200 for swale clearing, and we will have spent $185.  Laura and Aditi have looked it all over and we believe we are ready for inspection.
Aspen Seedlings
Two areas have aspen saplings, one area in the loop with some tomato cages, and another area with quite a few volunteers in the Crestmont Food Forest.  The ones in the loop are intended to be mature when the current aspens come to the end of their lifespan.  The ones in the food forest need to be removed, as they are too close to the pavement.  Helen and Brent will clip them on Friday.

Baby trees in upper forest need water
Nancy has volunteered to water the trees behind the yurt, both new and old.  She has been authorized to purchase some long hoses to reach the area without carrying buckets of water.  Brent will help her install the hoses.

Clean up from Festival of the Earth plant sale
MistyDawn will remind Sylvan when she returns. 
Wood chips for mulching paths
Brent will contact our usual supplier.  We agree Brent can offer him gas money up to $35, which has been done for summer deliveries in prior years.

Gathering Space 
Next step awaits Brian's return.  Area is functional if we don't move it forward this year.
Ideas for next Harambe

Chip the garden if chips have arrived 
Invasive removal - let's discuss the highest priority 
Watering 
Cleaning under Songaia sign 
Keyhole work: invasive removal, cut back seeding plants 
Blueberry patch needs more bindweed removal 

Grassy meadow 
Fall/winter greenhouse clean up



